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May 9, 2008

Ms. Michelle DeBose
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Licensing Branch, Mail Stop EBB3D2M
Division. of Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Washington, DC 20555-001

Ms. DeBose,

We recently received an updated Certificate of Compliance No. 9035 for the Model No. 680-OP
Package, Docket No. 71-9035, TAC No. L24176.

We have previously been registered as a user under the name of CIS-US, Inc. with Paul M. Tyree
as the contact and have changed our name to Pharmalucence. Please be advised that we no
longer use the package and request that CIS-US, Inc. be removed as.a registered user of this
package.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael M. Thomson
Radiation Safety Officer
Pharmalucence, Inc.
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